Notice of Convening of Partial Manual Count Committee

The Frio County Partial Manual Count Committee will convene in conjunction with the Early
Voting Ballot Board on November 14, 2023 at 9:00AM at the Frio Election Office, 650 E. San
Antonio, Pearsall, Texas. This meeting is part of a post-election audit of our electronic voting
system. It is conducted to ensure the accuracy of the tabulation of electronic voting system
results.

Carlos E. Segura, Frio County Elections Administrator
General Custodian of Election Records




